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TO:		 Lehman	Research	Community	

FROM:	 Peter	O.	Nwosu,	Provost	and	Senior	Vice	President	for	Academic	Affairs	and	Student	Success	

SUBJECT:	 COVID-19	Research	Continuity	

DATE:	 March	26,	2020	 	
	

Dear	Lehman	Research	Community	(Faculty	and	Staff):	
	
CUNY	has	provided	guidance	on	research	continuity	across	our	25	colleges.	Please	click	on	this	link	for	more	
information.	For	additional	information	or	clarification,	please	contact	the	Lehman	Office	of	Research	and	Sponsored	
Programs	at	brandon.begarly@lehman.cuny.edu.	
	
For	additional	information	on	use	of	human	subjects,	please	contact	our	campus	HRPP	Coordinator,	Lisa	Peralta,	at	
lisa.peralta@lehman.cuny.edu.			PIs	should	notify	her	also	of	any	changes	in	research	procedures	and	submit	all	
HRPP/IRB	modifications	via	IDEATE.	For	PIs	submitting	new	protocols,	data	collection	protocols	should	be	for	remote	
data	collection	only.	Protocols	may	also	include	in-person	data	collection	for	some	future	time,	when	guidance	for	
remote	collection	is	removed	CUNY-wide.		

Please	continue	to	stay	safe	and	take	care	of	yourself.		


